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Dear  

Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 31463 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Your request is set out below: 

1. As of 31st March 2022, how many FTE posts in your trust are vacant for the following types of staff: 

a) Medical oncologists 
b) Radiation oncologists 
c) Surgical oncologists 
d) Chemotherapy nurses  
e) Cancer clinical nurse specialists  
f) Therapeutic radiographers  
2. As of 31st March 2022, how many FTE posts do you currently have funded for the following types of staff: 
a) Medical oncologists  
b) Radiation oncologists  
c) Surgical oncologists  
d) Chemotherapy nurses  
e) Cancer clinical nurse specialists  
f) Therapeutic radiographers  

3) How does this compare to the situation on 31st March between 2018-2021? For the sake of clarity: please 
can you provide answers on the same questions in Q1 and Q2 but as of 31st March for the following years: 
a) 2021 
b) 2020 
c) 2019 
d) 2018 
4) How are you currently filling the shifts that should be covered by the vacant posts?  
5) For the staff posts outlined in Q1.a–f have you had to offer fewer services in any way as a result of unfilled 
vacant posts?  

Sent via email  
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Kent and Medway NHS Social care Partnership trust do not have any of the above departments 
requested as KMPT is a Mental Health organisation and therefore cannot provide the requested 
information. 

 
I confirm that the information above/attached completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. I am also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




